
 

 
 
 

PIERCE TRANSIT  
COMMUNITY TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY GROUP 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Pierce Transit Community Transportation Advisory Group (CTAG) 
will hold a special meeting on September 25, 2021 to be conducted on board the Route 28 bus 
that leaves the Tacoma Community College transit center at 1:20pm.  The TCC transit center is 
located off S. Mildred St. at S.19th St. in Tacoma. 
  
The public is invited to attend this special meeting by riding this bus along with CTAG; all 
those riding the bus will be expected to pay their own fare.  
  
The purpose of riding the Route 28 during this Special Meeting is to inform the public about 
CTAG business and gather public opinion on transit issues. CTAG is an Advisory Committee and 
no final disposition on any matter shall occur.  
 
 
 
 
Penny Grellier 
Community Development Administrator 
 


